
 

 

 

 

 

 
December 10, 2019 

 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a native English speaker (Canada) and provided proofreading services for 
Manuscript entitled “Gastrointestinal cancer stem cells as targets for innovative 
immunotherapy”, by Mihaela Chivu-Economescu and colleagues, which is under 
consideration for publication in your journal. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Anna Maria Kaufmann 

 


